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All Department of Communication students, faculty and 
staff are invited to this year’s holiday party.  The event 
takes place on Tuesday, December 16, 2008 from 11:00 
a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Faculty Commons, College of 
Liberal Arts (06-1251).  Holiday food and refreshments 
will be served. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there! 


